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“Being part of the FYJPB is a brilliant amazing and 

awesome opportunity. I take part in lots of 

interesting projects representing and making sure 

the child's voice is heard.  

It's a very rewarding role.  You get to learn new 

skills, make new friends and make a real difference 

to the family justice system. You also get paid for 

the work you do and is a fabulous and fun 

opportunity”. 

FJYPB Member 

   Hi!  We are the FJYPB and we are a diverse group of children and 

young people from different backgrounds and experiences, aged 

between 7 – 24 years, who have a direct say in the way in which services 

for all children and young people are run in the family courts. 

We do such things as: inspections of Cafcass offices, contact centres 

and courts; give training to professionals; take part in workshops and 

conferences; contribute to policy development; and produce helpful 

resources for people working with children and young people. 

We work with judges, solicitors, social workers, family court advisors, 

politicians and mediators to name a few. 

You can check us out at: 

www.cafcass/fjypb 
 

Or contact us for an application pack at: 

 fjypb@cafcass.gov.uk 

http://www.cafcass/fjypb
mailto:fjypb@cafcass.gov.uk

